
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to announce that Mrs Michelle Ross has been promoted to the position of
Assistant Head.

With the recent leadership changes as Mr Randell becomes Executive Head of Midsomer Norton
Primary School and Hemington Primary School and Ms Biss becomes Head of School at
Midsomer Norton Primary School, this increases the capacity of our leadership still further.

Mrs Ross will also become Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead, supporting Ms Biss in her role
as Designated Safeguarding Lead.

Our children and families will know Mrs Ross as an extremely dedicated and experienced senior
member of staff and member of the leadership team. We very much look forward to continuing to
build on our school’s strengths together.

Our Senior Leadership Team now consists of:

Mr Randell - Executive Head
Ms Biss - Head of School, SENDCO
Mrs Ross - Assistant Head/ Maths Lead
Mrs Grice - Early Years Lead
Ms Dodington - English Lead

Best wishes,

Alun Randell                                           Sarah Biss
Executive Head                                      Head of School


